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If I’d had the benefit of advance warning about the weather I probably wouldn’t have chosen 
Tuesday evening as the night that I would join our Year 6 children for their adventures at Christian 
Youth Enterprises (CYE) down near Bosham in Chichester Harbour! The rain came sweeping in just in 
time for our evening walk, but the hardy CYE staff (young, cool, lots of hair) wouldn’t be deterred, so 
we ventured out and had a wonderful walk along the estuary before settling down for the first half 
of Shrek 2. There has been a steady flow of pictures coming this week depicting water balloon 
volleyball (?), rafting, archery, kayaking and much more. What a wonderful way for these children to 
cap off their time at St Cuthbert Mayne. Thank you to Miss Rowe, Ms Robson, Mrs Robertson and Mr 
Good for joining the children for the week - I think they’ll be even more exhausted than their 
charges! 
 
Today we had the EYFS and KS1 Sports Morning at school. There was a carousel of different events 
for the children to compete in. It was wonderful to see so much support from families, and there was 
great camaraderie and teamwork shown from the children. Special mention must go to the Year 5 
children who masterminded the scoring and encouraged the children with gusto. Thank you to the 
Friends for organising refreshments for parents after drop off. There will also be some races for KS1 
and EYFS children at Snoxhall during the Picnic in the Park on 16 July. 
 
Next Tuesday it is the turn of KS2 for their Sports Morning at Glebelands. Parents are of course 
welcome to attend. The gate near Christopher Robin Nursery will be open from 9.45am for a 10am 
start.   
 
Please see the Friends’ page of this newsletter for more information about the Picnic in the Park on 
16 July. I would particularly like to draw your attention to the raffle - there are some fantastic prizes 
on offer, so do make sure you buy some tickets here. 
 
God bless,  
Thomas Hall 
Head of School  



COLLECTIVE WORSHIP 

Our focus in this week’s Collective Worship was on 
extending a warm welcome to one and all. By 
welcoming visitors we are welcoming Jesus. We 
considered how we can make new people feel 
welcome while also welcoming one another each day. 

God of all, you love us as your children. Help us to 

welcome all our sisters and brothers, rich and poor. 

Help us to encourage each other to have hope for the 

future. Amen.  

DISTRICT SPORTS 2023  

 

District Sports 2023  is at Charterhouse school. Children who have been picked to attend should be 

dropped off  at 8.40am on Tuesday 11th July 2023 at the sports area. A coach will bring the children 

back to school. Parents are welcome to stay and watch. Please make sure that your child has a water 

bottle, sun cream, sun hat and a small snack. You child has been told which events they are 

competing in.  

 

 



 



 



THE FRIENDS INFORMATION 
 
Thank you to… 
Everyone who joined the YR & KS1 Sports Day Coffee Morning.  
Mrs. Maughan, Mrs. Weller, Mrs Morrison and all the parents who organised and ran last week's discos. 
The Reception mums who helped at last week’s Teddy Bears' Picnic. 
 
Wonka bar sale 
Congratulations to our lucky winners: Bryn Jones, Andy Scarisbrick, Ben Barlow, Gabriela Vickerman. The 
following prizes is still unclaimed: A 4-ball voucher for Slinfold Golf & Country Club. If it’s yours, please 
claim by Wednesday 12/7! 
 
Summer Fair: All you need to know 
Please see Classlist for all fair details. 
 
If you are not on Classlist, sign up here: https://classlist.page.link/wHC6Z3utJNbBJzgP6  
 
Most important points in the attached poster. 
 



 



 

Reception  

St David’s Class 

Joseph for being a kind and supportive 
friend.  

Olive for being a responsible learner and sharing her 
enthusiasm for our new dinosaur topic with every-

one. 

Year One  

St Andrew’s Class 

Isobel Hosegood for Putting in so much 

effort into her work this week and for 

writing excellent sentences about ‘Jack and 

the Beanstalk’ 

  

Harrison Kent  for really slowing down, making sure 
everything was perfect and producing his best work 

yet.  
Reuben El-Alfy for a really excellent performance in 
sports day and for being a brilliant team player and 

role model. 
  

Year Two  

St Patrick’s Class 

Everly - for being a wonderful role model. 
Imogen - for her great work in computing 

this week. 

James - for his achievement in his writing. 
Millie - for writing an engaging book review! 

Year Three  

St George’s Class 
Maggie for achievement and effort in 

Reading – well done!  
Mercy for achievement in writing – what a great 

start to your story!  

Year Four  

St Bernadette’s Class 

Kit for  his effort in Maths and English. Saffy for  hard working in all subjects and being real-
ly caring and helpful In class. 

Year Five  

St Catherine’s Class 

Congratulations to Hannah for her resili-
ence and achievement in her written work 
and presentation in English this week. She 

should be very proud her work. 
Congratulations to both Taj and Harry this 
week for their keen and enthusiastic musi-
cal contributions to our school assemblies, 
both proving to be great school ambassa-

dors. 

I would also like to say how proud I am of the entire 
Year 5 class for their participation, support and en-
ergy of the lower school sports day this week. Well 

done to everyone.  

Year Six  

St Teresa’s Class 

For  all  of Year 6.   A brilliant week at CYE! 

THIS WEEKS SCHOOL ACHIEVEMENT CERTIFICATES 

SUMMER READING IDEAS 

As a parent, I know I was always looking for ideas for Summer reading so I hope the list 
from BookSpace may prove useful! 
 
 Please click on the link below for 50 great books to read outside. The 
books include a wide range of texts so there's something for children of all 
reading abilities. The list includes board books, fun pop-up and lift-the-flap 
style books, picture books, poetry and more challenging texts. 
  
Please click on the link below for 50 great books to read outside. The 

books include a wide range of texts so there's something for children of all 

reading abilities. The list includes board books, fun pop-up and lift-the-flap 

style books, picture books, poetry and more challenging texts. Download a 

free copy of the list at  50 Great Books to Read Outside  

Happy Reading!    Mrs Woodhams   (English Lead) 

https://www.bookspaceforschools.co.uk/50-great-books-to-read-outside/?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=Booklist%2050%20Great%20Books%20to%20Read%20Outside&utm_medium=email


PUPIL PREMIUM (PP) 
Pupil Premium is additional funding to raise the attainment of  particular pupils of all abilities and to close 
the gaps between them and their peers.   
 
At St. Cuthbert Mayne, we believe that the highest possible standards can only be achieved by having the 
highest expectations of all learners. Some pupils from particular backgrounds require additional support; 
therefore, we will use all the resources available to help them reach their full potential. 
 
When your child starts at our school, we ask you to complete a form in order for us to assess eligibility, 
however, we are fully aware that family circumstances may have changed since then. We would 
therefore encourage all families to review the form again and thus enable us to identify any further 
children who may be eligible to PP funding. The forms themselves also contain information about 
eligibility criteria.  

 If your child is in EYFS (Reception Class) please click here:  

PUPIL_PREMIUM_APPLICATION_FORM_(RECEPTION_&amp;_KS1)_JULY_2018.pdf 
(stcuthbertmayne.co.uk)  

 If your child is in KS1 (Year 1 or Year 2) please click here:  

PUPIL_PREMIUM_APPLICATION_FORM_(RECEPTION_&amp;_KS1)_JULY_2018.pdf 
(stcuthbertmayne.co.uk)  

 If your child is in KS2 (Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, Year 6) please click here  

FREE_SCHOOL_MEAL_PUPIL_PREMIUM_APPLICATION_FORM_(NURSERY_KS_2-4)_JULY_2018.pdf 
(stcuthbertmayne.co.uk)  

ATTENDANCE 
 
A reminder that the school day begins at 8.50am. The register is completed by 9am - if your child is un-
well and is unable to attend school, please ensure that you have contacted us before 9am on each day of 
absence in order to let us know. 
 
If you consider that there are exceptional circumstances relating to an absence, please complete a Re-
quest for Absence Form, available from the office. 
 

LATENESS 
 
Lateness into school causes disruption to that individual’s learning and to that of the other children in the 
class. It is paramount, therefore, that all pupils arrive at school on time.  
 
When a pupil is late for school they should enter the building via the front office so that they can be rec-
orded as being present. 
 
Registers open at 9am and are taken promptly. Children will be recorded as being late if they   arrive after 
9am but before 9.15am when the registers close. 
 
Any child arriving after 9.15 am, without a valid explanation, will be recorded as late after close of regis-
ter (U code) and this denotes an unauthorised absence. 
 
Persistent lateness will be monitored and letters sent to parent to inform them of learning time lost. If 
lateness remains a problem and this lateness is after close of register a referral will be made to the Inclu-
sion Officer.  

http://www.stcuthbertmayne.co.uk/uploads/information/PUPIL_PREMIUM_APPLICATION_FORM_(RECEPTION_&amp;_KS1)_JULY_2018.pdf
http://www.stcuthbertmayne.co.uk/uploads/information/PUPIL_PREMIUM_APPLICATION_FORM_(RECEPTION_&amp;_KS1)_JULY_2018.pdf
http://www.stcuthbertmayne.co.uk/uploads/information/PUPIL_PREMIUM_APPLICATION_FORM_(RECEPTION_&amp;_KS1)_JULY_2018.pdf
http://www.stcuthbertmayne.co.uk/uploads/information/PUPIL_PREMIUM_APPLICATION_FORM_(RECEPTION_&amp;_KS1)_JULY_2018.pdf
http://www.stcuthbertmayne.co.uk/uploads/information/FREE_SCHOOL_MEAL_PUPIL_PREMIUM_APPLICATION_FORM_(NURSERY_KS_2-4)_JULY_2018.pdf
http://www.stcuthbertmayne.co.uk/uploads/information/FREE_SCHOOL_MEAL_PUPIL_PREMIUM_APPLICATION_FORM_(NURSERY_KS_2-4)_JULY_2018.pdf


POSITIVE AND RESPECTFUL PARKING 
 
We continue to be very grateful to all our parents that park and stride/cycle/walk to school, and to 
those that park safely and respectfully around the neighbouring roads. 
 
We are aware that some people continue to park on the yellow zig-zag lines outside the school and 
the church car park. Rule 243 of the Highway Code states that road users must not park near a school 
entrance; for the safety of all the children at St Cuthbert Mayne, we would ask that all members of 
our community adhere to this rule and do not park on the yellow zig-zag lines. 
 
We must also ensure that we are polite and respectful to local residents at all times. 
 
Please show your children, by your actions, that positive and respectful parking is a way to show that 
you care about other pedestrians, neighbours and road users. Be a good role model! 
 
For helpful information about road safety please visit: https://www.think.gov.uk/ 
 
 

 

SAFEGUARDING REMINDER 
 
It will come as no surprise to hear that the children’s safety is paramount. As such we cannot allow par-
ents or carers to enter the school building without having signed in at the school office first. Please ad-
here to the following guidelines: 
 
Reception: please drop your children with the teacher at the gate to the EYFS playground. 
 
Year 1: either drop your children at the main school gate or accompany them to the start of the pas-
sageway by the bike shelter. 
 
Year 2 and above: please drop your children at the main school gate.  
 
Of course we understand that occasionally children might want to be accompanied a little further or 
might need some help putting their bike or scooter away - please  try to remember to mention this to me 
or the member of SLT on the gate. 
 
If you need to pass a message to your child’s teacher in the morning then please mention this to me or 
the member of SLT on the gate or to the office staff. If you feel that you might need to have a longer con-
versation with the class teacher then please make an appointment by contacting the office. The end of 
the school day is probably an easier time to have a brief conversation with your child’s teacher if neces-
sary. 
 
 

https://www.think.gov.uk/


Dates for the diary SUMMER 2023 
 
July 2023 
 
11th   District Sports - Charterhouse 
12th   KS2 Sports Morning - Glebelands  10am 
14th   Year 6 Leavers’ Retreat - Wintershall 
16th   Friends’ Picnic in the Park—Snoxhall Midday - 3pm 
17th   Year 6 Drama Production - 2pm and 6pm 
20th   Leavers’ Mass - JCROM 1.30pm 
21st   End of term - midday 
 
 

 

 

Happy birthday to all the children who are       celebrating 

their birthdays this week. 

Francesco Year 1 

Hollie and Aidan Year 6 

Joseph Year 1 

 

 



ONLINE SAFETY 



 

BUDDY SAYS HI! 

Childline 

0800 1111 

Remember to tell Mr Hall / Miss Wilkin / Mrs Chalstrey / Mrs Harper 

if you are concerned about a child at St Cuthbert Mayne.  

Helping children to stay safe online: Parents may wish to access any of the following websites for 

online safety information to support their children with safe internet use: 

Think U know: www.thinkuknow.co.uk Thinkuknow is the education programme from The National Crimes Agency’s Child Ex-

ploitation and online Protection Centre (CEOP).  The website is suitable for children aged 5-16 and has a section for parents/

carers. 

   NSPCC: www.net-aware.org.uk and www.nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety Resources produced by the NSPCC for parents, including 

Net Aware, a tool which reviews the most popular apps.  They also provide advice on ‘sexting’, online gaming and parental 

controls.  The NSPCC helpline number is 0808 8005002 

 ChildLine: www.childline.org.uk The ChildLine website provides information and advice on a wide range of issues including 

online and offline safety. Advice includes using social media, cyberbullying, online grooming, taking care of your digital foot-

print and mobile phone safety.  The ChildLine helpline is 0800 1111 

 Zipit App: https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/sexting/zipit-app/ Zipit is an 

app designed in conjunction with Childline to help young people decline requests for nudes and inappropriate content. 

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/sexting/report-nude-image-online/  An-

other app supported by Childline to assist young people in removing nudes from the internet. 

UK Safer Internet Centre: www.saferinternet.org.uk UK Safer Internet Centre provides online safety tips, advice and resources 

to help children and young people stay safe online.  Advice also includes setting up parental controls and what to consider be-

fore buying mobile devices. 

 Childnet: www.childnet.com Childnet has resources, including videos and storybooks, to help you discuss online safety with 

your children. It includes advice on setting up parental controls, cyberbullying and setting up a family agreement for safer in-

ternet use.  It has a parent and carer toolkit. Childnet have produced smart rules for online safety, using Widget symbols; these 

can be displayed near computers as a visual reminder.  They have also produced the STAR SEN Toolkit to explore online safety 

with young people who have special educational needs. 

Internet Matters: www.internetmatters.org Internet Matters provides advice by age group. Advice incudes setting up appropri-

ate controls and filters on a range of devices, cyberbullying, online grooming and self-harm. 

Parent Info:  Parent Info provides information to parents and carers about a wide range of topics including games, apps and 

tech, health and wellbeing. 

BBC “Own It” Website and App: www.bbc.com/ownit  and ww.bbc.com/ownit/take-control/own-it-app 

The BBC Own It Website provide advice for parents and carers and aims to help children aged 8-13 “be the boss” of their 

online lives. The website has videos and activities to explore with children and includes an app which can be downloaded (for 

children aged 8+) on children’s devices to help them use technology safely and responsibly. www.childnet.com/resources/step

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk
http://www.net-aware.org.uk
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety
http://www.childline.org.uk
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/sexting/zipit-app/
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/sexting/report-nude-image-online/
http://www.saferinternet.org.uk
http://www.childnet.com
http://www.internetmatters.org
https://parentinfo.org/
http://www.bbc.com/ownit
https://www.bbc.com/ownit/take-control/own-it-app
http://www.childnet.com/resources/step-up-speak-up/guidance-and-training-for-schools-and-professionals


IMPORTANT DATES THIS TERM 
 The month of May is dedicated to Our Lady 

 THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD 

(18 May) 

After his Resurrection, Jesus appeared to his disciples over a period of forty 
days. Ascension Day is when we celebrate Jesus’ return to his Father in Heaven. 

  

PENTECOST SUNDAY 

(28 May) 

This is the day we celebrate the coming of the Holy Spirit and the birthday of 
the Church. 

  

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

(4 June) 

Today we celebrate our belief in the Trinity, the three persons of God: the Fa-
ther, the Son and the Holy Spirit. 

  

THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF THE LORD 

(11 June) 

On this feast we give thanks to God for the gift of Jesus in the form of bread 
and wine. 

  

THE MOST SACRED HEART OF JESUS 

(16 June) 

On this day we remember how much Jesus loves us all. 

  

SS PETER AND PAUL, APOSTLES 

(29 June) 

We celebrate the lives of these important saints who helped establish the 
Christian Church. 



Xavier Term & Holiday dates 2022-23 

Autumn Term 2022 

Half Term 

Monday 24
th
 to Friday 28

th
 October 

Term ends 

Wednesday 21
st
 December.  12pm finish. 

Spring Term 2023  

Term starts 

Monday 9th January 2023 

Half Term 

Monday 13
th
 to 17

th
 February 

Term ends 

Friday 31
st
 March 

Summer Term 2023  

Term starts 

Monday 17th April 

Bank Holiday 

Monday 1st May 

Monday 8th May (Coronation Bank Holiday) 

Half Term 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2
rd

 June 

Terms ends 

Friday 21st July 

SCHOOL INSET DAYS. 

MONDAY 5
TH

 SEPTEMBER 2022 

FRIDAY 7
TH

 OCTOBER 2022 

WEDNESDAY 1
ST

 FEBRUARY 2023 

WEDNESDAY 15
TH

 MARCH 2023 

WEDNESDAY 7
TH

 JUNE 2023 

 

SCHOOL IS CLOSED ON MONDAY 28
TH

 NOVEMBER 2022 



 
 

Message from Waverley Borough Council. 
 
 
 
I wanted to make you aware of play area refurbishments we have planned in Godalming, Farnham and 
Cranleigh. 
  
From the week commencing Monday 10t July we’ll be launching a consultation on the refurbishment of 
several play areas in the Borough. The 3 play areas in question are Combe Road play area in Farn-
combe, Wentworth Close Play Area in Farnham and Lashmere Play Area in Cranleigh. 
  
We will be contacting nearby residents inviting them to provide feedback on the current play area and 
their views on what they would like to see in the new refurbished play area. Posters will also be dis-
played around the site with details on how they can take part in the consultation. 
  
The survey being used to capture people’s feedback is already live and will remain open until 5pm, 25 
August 2023. If you could please share the survey through any of school communications with parents, 
we would be grateful. The survey link is:  www.waverley.gov.uk/playareas 

  
We hope to go to tender for the refurbishments in the autumn with a view to delivering the exciting new 
play area early next year. 
Kind Regards, 
Faye Pringle  
Greenspaces Projects & Promotions Officer, 
She/Her 
Working Tuesday-Friday 
Waverley Borough Council 
https://www.waverley.gov.uk 

01483 523322 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.waverley.gov.uk%2fplayareas&c=E,1,ExAHsVO8Iv-xF-7Ccp8hDqBqsmg84PlE5YOA5M_n2RkINFLdHIrbW90hN4lSu_i3sizuWKtYtFYI5oxbZPJgTVndENSe76nU9trutL2AcwxQ&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.waverley.gov.uk%2f&c=E,1,htKyd5tOEIE6qDy_g_2wGqYnWtPNNpntHRot-sFG3e8ovBiliAc623TJXz14Wj4FOg2qluBKSc1_8KWD2LzGdY6hjyMkFYQX-DeI_D4kJR7lYG9SRllzxfrqJVc,&typo=1



